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Have you ever wondered what a school governor does? 

 
Do you have any spare time? 

 
Would you like to make a difference? 

 
  
At the last Ofsted inspection of the school in January 2015 governance was 
considered to be good.  The Inspector said: 
  

The governance of the school:  

Governance has improved strongly since the last inspection. Governors have a clear 
picture of the strengths and weaknesses of the school because they receive regular 
information about standards and other matters. They understand information about 
pupils’ achievement well, monitor finances rigorously and make careful checks on 
safeguarding. They ensure policies are up to date.  

Governors provide a good balance of support and challenge to the school and hold 
the school firmly to account. They are very active and take part in many of the school 
events. As a result, parents know them well and can approach them with any issues 
they have.  

Governors are fully aware of the quality of teaching. They do not solely rely on reports 
from the headteacher but also monitor the work of the school directly by looking at 
books and walking round the school when lessons are underway. They ensure that 
teachers’ pay is linked to their performance.  

  
Buntingsdale is a small school with a big ambition.  It has a vacancy for a governor 
who is willing to volunteer to help achieve this ambition.  We are currently looking 
for someone with any knowledge or experience health and safety to 
complement our skill set.  
  
If you are interested please contact Karen Watkins to discuss further on 
k.watkins@buntingsdaleprimary.co.uk 
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